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LAWRENCEVILLE WOMAN WANTED FOR  

INSURANCE FRAUD, FORGERY 
 

ATLANTA – Insurance and Safety Fire Commissioner John F. King announced today that Alfreda Eugenia 

Moore, 40, of Lawrenceville, has been charged with insurance fraud and forgery. 

 

In July of 2022, Ms. Moore was involved in an auto accident while traveling on Breckenridge Boulevard. As 

part of her insurance claim, Ms. Moore submitted hospital records and billing information related to treatment 

she claims to have received following the accident.  

 

“After a thorough investigation, it was determined that Ms. Moore completely fabricated the medical records 

from Northside Gwinnett Hospital,” said Commissioner King. “The suspect did not receive treatment for any 

injuries related to the auto accident, and the forms contained several pieces of information that did not belong to 

her. In total, Ms. Moore attempted to collect nearly $15,000 through her fraudulent claim.” 

 

Warrants were issued against Ms. Moore in Gwinnett County on February 12th, 2024. She remains wanted at 

this time.  

 
 

### 

The mission of the Office Commissioner of Insurance and Safety Fire is to protect Georgia families by 

providing access to vital insurance products and safe buildings through fair regulation that creates economic 

opportunities for all Georgians. 
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